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December 1, 2023 
 

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 

Re: Docket No. 508 - The United Illuminating Company Application for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Milvon to 
West River Railroad Transmission Line 115-kV Rebuild Project – Notice for 
Commencement of Construction at P1029WNS and Segment 2 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

On September 1, 2023, The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) informed the 
Connecticut Siting Council (the “Council”) that pursuant to the Council’s August 18, 2023 
letter regarding the Milvon to West River Railroad Transmission Line 115-kV Rebuild 
Project (the “Project”) Development and Management Plan (“D&M Plan”), Segment 2, UI 
was commencing construction of Segment 2 of the Project on or about September 18, 
2023.  As indicated in the Company’s letter, the Segment 2 construction began with 
foundation work for structures P1028S and P1029SS.   

The Company wishes to inform the Council that construction on the other areas of 
Segment 2 will commence on or about December 6, 2023.   

Should the Council have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 
 

 

Paul Kenline 


